

Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Department of Community Development

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809 <u>bristolri.gov</u> 401-253-7000

October 25, 2023

TO:

Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

FROM:

Diane M. Williamson, Director

RE:

Amendment to Grant Agreement for Prudence Island Ferry

The grant agreement for the Prudence Island Ferry is being amended to add additional funding to the projects.

As you recall, the Town is helping with the Grant Administration and therefore this grant amendment needs to be signed by the Town as was done previously. The only change to the document is the increase in funding.

It is requested that this be placed on the November 1 Town Council meeting to authorize the Chairman to sign the grant amendment.

Thank you.

